European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

January 11, 2024

EFC Administrative Rules

Information Letter no. 03-2024

Dear Member Federation,

The EFC Executive Committee approved a new version of the **EFC Administrative Rules.**

The main motivation was to update regulations after decisions taken by the Executive Committee regarding number of referees on EFC competitions and creation of the new procedure of selecting tournaments to the EFC Calendar.

New version of the Administrative Rules has also been uploaded on our website:

https://www.eurofencing.info/getFile/case:show/id:490691

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General